
Sayyid Al-Hakeem stresses Husseini rituals importance to preserve religion

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met Mullah Al-Hajj Basim Al-

Karbalai on 29/7/2023, stressing the importance of preserving the Husseini rites as one of the

three pillars that preserved Islam in Iraq, and the importance of the role played by the

Husseini platform service, and renewed condolences on the memory of Ashura Al-Hussein “PBUH”,

Lauding  Al-Hajj  Al-Karbalai  on  his  role  in  the  Husseini  service  and  his  distinguished

performance in the Central Council of Sayyid Al-Hakeem.


